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July 26, 2021 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: District Validation Review (DVR) Notification for Bert Corona Charter High 
School 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On July 6, 2021, Bert Corona Charter School (BCCHS) was notified by the LAUSD Division of 
Special Education that the school has been selected to participate in the District Validation 
Review (DVR) process during the 2021-22 school year. The DVR process is the District’s 
special education school review process of school-level compliance with special education legal 
requirements and District policies and procedures.  The following are highlights that will be 
initiated by LAUSD in preparation for the DVR.   
 
 

• DVR activities will primarily be completed over two consecutive days, with many items 
due 10 business days before the first DVR day; 

• DVR activities include: parent/staff surveys and interviews, review of various special 
education documents, review of classroom supports, review of IEP records, and a review 
of implementation of IEPs and Section 504 plans; 

• Trainings will be provided in late August and early December; 
• DVR selection dates will be emailed by mid-August, along with beginning-of-year PD 

materials that may be shared with school-site staff.   
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Executive Administrator and Special Education staff at BCCHS are aware of the DVR visit and 
prepared to work with LAUSD throughout the DVR process.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This is an information item only and no action is required.   
 

 


